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I am writing in support of HB2963, which would help reduce transportation costs for 

Oregonians and support safer and healthier communities. Transportation costs are a 

major burden on households and offering support for lower cost, more sustainable 

options is a net positive for everyone. Transportation is also a major source of 

emissions and pollution. Helping increase access to e-bike is a great way to help 

reduce financial burden on households while helping address our climate issues. This 

program is a lot of bang for its buck and feels like an easy win. I appreciate your time 

and consideration on this matter.  


